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From: Besancensy, Brian §

Sent: Monday, August 29, 2005 9:27 PM

To: Wood, John F; Bergman, Cynthia; Karonis, Jeff; Knocks, William R: Boudreaux, Chad;
Cannatti, Ashley

Subject; FY1 trom FEMA

Natalie Rule, head of FA for FEMA called. Said the first (unconfirmed) reports they are
getting from aerial surveys in New Orleans are far more serious than media reports are
currently reflecting. Finding extensive flooding and more stranded people than they had
eriginally thought - also a number of fires,

FYI in case tomorrow's sit reps seem more "severe”

Sent from my BlackBerry Wireless Handheld
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